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Communication received from the Resident 
Representative of Sweden to the Agency  

 
 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a communication dated 18 October 2012 from the Resident 
Representative of Sweden to the Agency, regarding a press statement issued by the Swedish Radiation 
Safety Authority concerning the incident at the Ringhals and Forsmark nuclear power plants, which 
took place on 9 October 2012. 

2. As requested by the Resident Representative of Sweden, the aforementioned communication is 
herewith circulated for information. 
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